Little Orchard,
The Holt,
Washington,
W. Sussex.
RH20 4AN

18" August 2021

Dear Sir,

Ref Planning Application No WSCC/028/21 Rock Common Quarry, Washington Landfill

| write to submit my strong objection to this entire scheme. The residents of Washington and
surrounding areas have long awaited the cessation of quarrying for sand at Rock Common, with an
expectation that this activity would cease in December 2020 in accordance with the planning
consent, and that a nature reserve with lake would be developed for the enjoyment of the local
people and visitors to the area.

| read with horror that this new planning application would not only allow further sand extraction
but would also involve the sorting and recycling of waste materials and the filling of the quarry with
“inert” waste.

If this scheme was allowed then the residents of Washington, and businesses in the surrounding
areas would be subject to a great increase in traffic on roads, thus creating noise, dust, and air
poliution, which would undoubtly effect the health of all residents in the area. In addition the
proposed scheme will impact on wildlife and cause the pollution of waters.

Please refuse this scheme, and insist that the nature reserve i1s developed.

Yours faithfully,

Paul Twine





